Savage-Dunham, Mary

From: Armstrong, John

Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 10:23 PM
To: Savage-Dunham, Mary
Subject: RE: Project Antari - SP-21-03

Hello Ms, Savage Dunham,
The USD approves the Site Plan Application (SP-21-03),
Sincerely,

John A, Armstrong, P.E.

Senior Utilities Engineer

City of Riviera Beach | Utility Special District
600 West Blue Heron Boulevard

Riviera Beach, FL 33404

Office: (561) 845-3457

Email: Jarmstrong@rivierabeach.org

From: Savage-Dunham, Mary <msavagedunham@rivierabeach.org>

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 4,06 PM

To: Bailey, Terrence <TBailey@rivierabeach.org>; Armstrong, John <JArmstrong@rivierabeach.org>; Steve Thomas
<sthomas@rbpublicsafety.org>; Frank Stallworth <fstallworth42 @gmail.com>; Grimm, Michael
<MGrimm@rivierabeach.org>

Cc: Sirmons, Clarence <CSirmons@rivierabeach.org>; Reyes, Paula <PReyes@rivierabeach.org>; Leger, Josue
<JLeger@rivierabeach.org>

Subject: Project Antari - SP-21-03

Good afternoon,

We have received revised plans and responses to comments for this project. | will bring the hardcopy for John
Armstrong and Terrance Bailey to the DRC meeting tomorrow. All other copies will be in the development services
department.

Please review for matters under your purview and provide comments by june 24,

Respectfully,

Mary F. Savage Dunham, AICP, CFM
Assistant Director of Development Services
City of Riviera Beach

600 W. Blue Heron Blvd.

Riviera Beach, FL. 33404

Office: (561) 845-4037
msavagedunham(@yrivierabeach.org
www.rivierabeach.org




